Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

October 19, 2020

Mr. John Hollman

Clerk of the House

Illinois House of Representatives
300 Capitol Building

Springfield, IL 62706

Re: Report of Joint Purchases

Dear Mr. Hollman:

As required by P.A. 100-0043, the Chief Procurement Office for the Department of
Transportation, Highway Construction is providing information regarding Joint

Purchases.

During Fiscal Year 2020, IDOT Highway Construction has not procured any
contracts through a Joint Purchase.

If you have any questions or need further information regarding this or any other
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
C Bill Grunloh
Chief Procurement Officer

2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Room 200, Springfield, Illinois 62764
Phone: 217-558-5434



